
 

 

 

 

ETCS Jack Burr, U. S. Coast Guard Reserve 
 

Senior Chief Jack Burr is currently assigned as the 

Communications Division Chief and Command 

Security Officer at Port Security Unit 309 in Port 

Clinton, OH. He was advanced to Senior Chief 

Electronics Technician in June 2020 and has over 

16 years of service.  

 

Senior Chief Burr enlisted in the Coast Guard 

Reserves in February 2004 at the age of 19. His 

first unit was ESD Cleveland, after a short period 

there, he left for ET A-school at TRACEN 

Petaluma. After returning to ESD Cleveland for a 

short time after A-school, he transferred to ESD 

Detroit in 2005. During his tour in Detroit, he was 

mobilized to ESU NOLA in response to Hurricane Katrina and Hurricane Rita. In 

2009, then ET1 Burr transferred to Port Security Unit 309. During his tour he 

would support the unit’s 2012 deployment to Kuwait Naval Base. In 2015 he 

transferred back to ESD Detroit, where he made Chief Electronics Technician. 

Most recently, Senior Chief Burr served as the Communications Division Chief at 

Port Security 309 and in 2017 deployed with the unit to Joint Task Force 

Guantanamo Bay, Cuba.  

 

Senior Chief Burr’s personal awards include CG Commendation Medal, CG 

Achievement Medals, CG Commandant Letter of Commendation ribbons, CG 

Reserve Good Conduct Medal, Port Security Unit Insignia and numerous unit and 

team citations.   

 

Senior Chief Burr was born in Camarillo, CA and has lived in the Detroit area most 

of his life. He has two teenage children, Aidan and Olivia and currently resides in 

Chesterfield Twp, MI. In his civilian career, he is employed as a Resident Engineer 

at BCS Automotive Interface Solutions. 


